
I respectfully request that you vote NO on SB 223 regarding private school registration with the Oregon DOE.  This is an overreach 
of state government.  Mind your own business by mangaging public schools properly and leave private schools alone.  The point of 
private schools is to provide a better alternative to public schools, and if the state government starts meddling in the private arena, 
they will destroy the freedom for parents to make the best choices for their own children.  From the tone of the bill, by, it sounds like 
the current cancel culture where the people in power think they know better than everyone else and use various tools at their 
disposal to force everyone who disagrees on any part of their agenda into compliance.  That is tyranny, not freedom.  


